
 

In Memory Of 

            Graham Cloake                                  Joined Haywards Heath & District Probus Club 2013                                 Died 22nd March 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Graham Cloake died on Friday 22nd March 2019.  

 

He joined Probus in 2013 and was President of our Club in 

2016/17. More recently, he was our Welfare Officer until he 

became ill.  

 

Graham’s wife, Jennifer, the family requested a small family funeral 

with little fuss.  

 

A memorial service was held at St. Wilfred’s Church, St Wilfrid's 

Way, Haywards Heath RH16 3QH on Tuesday 13th August 2019 

at 11.30AM. 

 

 

Graham’s interests were Gardening, Reading, Travel and Charity Work. 

 

In Graham’s will, he made financial provision for the Club in the form of payment of wine at Club 

lunches. 

 

As is our custom, the Club made a donation to St Peter and St James in memory of Graham. 

 
 


